Guild Newsletter

Sunday, September 12, 2021

A Letter from the Guild:

THANK YOU, to Cori Saragas, Alyson Dykeman and Kristine
Iannazzi for planning an amazing ice cream social! It was great to
see all the kids and staff together again.

We also had our first guild meeting and Uniform Swap this past week.

We look forward to seeing everyone at the next Guild Meeting
which will be October 21st at 7PM in the school cafeteria. Please
mark your calendars.

Our beloved Mr. and Mrs. O’Dea have retired. Please join the
church and school community to wish them well on their newest
adventure. The event is a drop-in event for adults only.

Parent Social / Cornhole Tournament is Friday, September
24t we hope to see you all there for food, games, and socializing! See
flyer below for more details.

The October Cash Raffle tickets went home this past week in your
oldest child’s backpack. We ask that every family sells the twenty
tickets that were sent home. If you need more tickets, there are extra
raffle ticket books in the office or send an email to

guild @staugustineandover.org. Please have all sold tickets and
money returned by September 27. See flyer below for more details.

Parent Volunteers Needed: CORI approved volunteers are
needed daily for lunch duty. Please email Ardy at
ardylouis8o@gmail.com to sign up. See flyer below for more details.

Scripture/Prayer:

Lord Jesus, open my ears to hear the good news of your kingdom and set
my heart free to love and serve you joyfully. May nothing keep me from
following you with all my heart, mind, and strength.

Important Dates:

O’Dea Retirement

Party

Tuesday, September 215t
at 4 PM

Parent Info Night (1-5)
Wednesday, Sep 22nd
6:30PM

Parent Info Night (6-8)
Thursday, Sep 23td
6:30PM

Parent Social
Friday, Sep 24t 5:30PM

Special Education
Meeting

Tuesday, September 28th
at 6:30 PM

Picture Day
Wednesday, Sep 29th

First Friday Mass
Friday, October 15t
10:30

School Closed
Friday, October 8t
Monday, October 11th

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only.

Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited.



mailto:guild@staugustineandover.org

HONORING

Mike & Paula O'Dea

34 Park Restaurant
34 Park
Andover, MA 01810

Please stop in to wish Mike & Paula the best, and to thank them for
their amazing years of service to St. Augustine School




Lunch Duty Volunteers needed!

Lunch duty is a great way to volunteer at St. A's if you want to see the students in action and have a
limited amount of time to help.

Parents volunteer each school day from 11:30 am-1:15 pm in the school cafeteria. Duties include but
not limited to:

e Assist younger students

e Supervise students as they are eating, in conjunction with the teachers on duty
e Spray the tables with cleaning solution as the end of each lunch period

e Assist the teachers with handing out hot lunches

The schedule is emailed out each month.

If you would like to volunteer, please circle the days you are available and return this form to the
school office.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Your name:

Your email address:

All school volunteers must have a CORI form on file and complete a one-time "Protecting God's
Children" class. Volunteers are welcome to join the lunch duty crew at any time so if you can't
commit for September or have a schedule that varies from month to month that's okay! You can
email Ardy Louis at ardylouis80@gmail.com to indicate your availability.




September 24" 2021

at 5:30pm
5t. Augustine’s Field
26 Central Street

Andover, MA 01810

This is a social event for

the benefit of the parents

and faculty of our school.
It's a night out without the

ST. AUGUSTINE’S PARENT/ kids to enjoy time together
FACULTY SOCIAL as adults.
FEATURING Please note: The price of
FAT BELLY BBQ FOOD TRUCK [iiwhtcralishasrtug
& CORNHOLE TOURNAMENT [Ratiahauat it

The cost is $30.00/per person which
includes the following:

Please join us for this fun
event!!”™

Entry into cornhole tournament and Fat Belly BEQ

meal of your choice. Please find link to menu here

http://www.fatbellybbq.com/menu.html e ey e E e

: ing vVour er Tl o78-875-0539 or "
Feel free to bring vour own beverage (BYOB) to this couynecaa@email.com with any
event, water will also be provided. Hope to see you all gl

the there!

Parent/Faculty Social - Fat Belly BEQ) Food Truck / Cornhole Tournament

Attendee Name(s):

Please make payment by Venmo @ ChristineSouza-Guy and include the attendee
name(s) in the comment or by checks pavable to St. Augustine Guild.
Payment must be received no later than Monday, September 20, 2021.




Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday
1 2
$100
3 4 5 6 7 8 9
$25 $25 $25 $25 $200
10 11 Columbus Day | 12 13 14 15 16
$25 $25 $25 $25 $300
17 18 19 20 21 22 23
$25 $25 $25 $25 $400
24 25 26 27 28 29 30
$25 $25 $25 $25 $500
31 Halloween

Welcome back to the new school year!

The family favorite October Cash Raffle is back again this year. Proceeds from this event
last year help fund numerous things like social events, a video projector and screen for movie
nights on the field, a new disinfecting fogger for the school to use daily and many other items to
support the school task force in the opening of our school.

Here's how the raffle works:

. Enclosed you will find 20 raffle tickets at a cost of $5.00 per ticket.

. A check, made out to St. Augustine School Guild, must accompany the completed ticket
stubs and needs to be returned via backpack mail or mailed to the St. Augustine School Guild,
P.O. Box 1861, Andover, MA 01810 no later than September 271",

« Each weekday (Mon-Thurs) in October two winners will be drawn and one winner each
Friday for the specified amount on the raffle ticket. The winners will be announced daily
and will also be announced weekly in the Guild newsletters.

« Please ensure that the tickets are filled out including first and last name, street
address, email and phone number.

We hope that every family sells all 20 tickets and additional tickets will be
available upon request by emailing Guild@staugustineandover.org.

Thank you very much for your continued support and generosity to the Guild’s fundraisers.




